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May 23, 2011

To: Illinois House Redistricting Committee

- Dear [llinois House Redistricting Committee,

I support the Illinois of Representatives Redistricting proposal as of May 234, 2011.

The proposed map reflexs the area’s unique challenges and provides that local
residence with common interests share a Representative who will advocate for their

“needs and concerns.

Sincerely,

Cidon :ﬁaum-

~ Mrs. Christie Hunter

12822 South Morgan Street
Chicago, Illinois 60643
(773) 785-0102 Home Ph.
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